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SCC Learning Center open in Falls City 
( KLZA) -- A large crowd showed up for the Southeast Community College
Learning Center ribbon cutting in Falls City Thursday morning.

The new 9,500 square foot facility , located at 3200 Bill Schock Boulevard is open
and a class was actually going on during the ribbon cutting. The class schedule
will remain the same as in the former location in Falls City.

Community Medical Center CEO Ryan Larsen says he is excited about the
opportunities the new facility will offer, enhancing the efforts of Southeast
Community College, what it will do for the community, and help develop skills
people need for jobs.

Falls City Mayor Shawna Bindle was among the speakers at the ribbon cutting.
She said the City is excited to have a facility to train the workers local industries
need.

Learning Center Coordinator Holly Carr says the wait for the new facility has
been worth it.  

There are four classrooms, a large manufacturing space and a health science
area. Both business and industry training will be offered by the the Learning
Center.
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